
 

 

 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  DIANNE HOWARD, ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 

 

SUBJECT:  Temporary Liquor Licenses for the Cannon Falls Bears 

   Baseball Association during their 2022 season 

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Cannon Falls Bears Baseball Association have submitted 12 applications for temporary 

liquor licenses for their 2022 season. They did this to enable them to sell strong beer for games 

and tournaments that have a larger attendance.  They are allowed 12 temporary liquor licenses 

according to Code during the calendar year.  The applications were submitted to Alcohol and 

Gambling Enforcement Division and approved by them for these events. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving the 12 temporary liquor licenses for the Cannon Falls 

Bears Baseball Association during the 2022 season.  They have met all of the administrative 

requirements. 

 

 

 


